
 
BARNSTABLE YOUTH COMMISSION  

Thursday, February 14, 2013, lower library of Barnstable High School 

 
Official votes can only be taken when a meeting has a quorum of 4 members present 
Please note:  The list of matters, are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair, which 
may be discussed at the meeting.  Not all items listed may in fact be discussed and other 
items not listed may be in fact discussed and other items not listed may also be brought 
up for discussion to the extent permitted by law.  It is possible that if so votes, items not 
listed may also be brought up for discussion by the extent permitted by law.  It is possible 
that if so votes, the Committee may go into executive session. 

 
2:00 PM     1. Roll Call. 
                    
                        NEW BUSINESS 
2:05 PM     2. Cards and thank you card. 
 
2:10 PM     3. Barnstable Now Youth TV Program.  Youth Commissioner Sam and 
                        Mr. Clark.  Elizabeth Ells interview Olivia Fone about Cradles to 
                        Crayons, children birth – 12 living homeless & items needed. 
 
2:15 PM     4. Youth Summit at Bridgewater State University.   
                        Registrations, transportation, bullying interview, & audio. 
 
2:30 PM     5. How is the rewrite of the BYC description flyer progressing? 
 
2:35 PM     6. How are the brochures for the Family Fun Night coming along? 
 
2:40 PM     7. Discussion about expectations of being an “official” Youth 
                        Commissioner. 
 
2:50 PM      8. Christopher, please see the 3/7/13 YES program is announced. 
 
 
2:55 PM      9. Next YES program is Thursday, 03/07/13.  Discussion about 
                         “Admissions to Cape Cod Community College and Multicultural 
                         Admissions to CCCC,” with guest Raquel Rodrigues Counselor 
                        of Multicultural Admissions.  Ms. Clark cannot come. 
 
3:00 PM       10. Other topics of discussion. 
 
                      Adjourn. 



 
NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, February 28th, in the lower 
level of the school library at 2:00 PM – 3:00 PM. 
 
Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours.   


